
 Monday 19th August 

Health & Wellbeing performance 

Bookweek—Reading is Magic 

 Wednesday 21st August 

Year 5/6 Money Talks Incursion 

 Thursday 22nd August 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 23rd August 

Book Week Dress Up 

Assembly Room 4 

 Tuesday 27th August 

Constable Care Excursion 

Rooms 3 & 4—9am-1.00pm 

 Thurday 29th August 

Dance Lessons 

 Thursday  5th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 6th September 

Premiers Reading Challenge Ends 

Next Newsletter 

 Monday 9th September 

Faction Sports Carnival 

10.30am start 

 Thursday  5th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Thursday  12th September 

Dance Lessons 

 Friday 13th September 

RU OK Day 

Wear Yellow 

 Thursday  19th September 

Dance Lessons 

Talk Like a Pirate Day Dress Up Day 

Dance Performance 6.00pm 

 Friday 20th September 

World Clean Up Day 

Assembly—Councillors 

Sports Awards 

Newsletter 
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Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

Half the term has rushed past already and we still have a lot of events and 

activities planned for this term.  

Book Week:  This started with a fantastic performance from two very 

talented actors, Ethan and Naomi, who kept the students entertained with 

their “Maybe a Miracle” play.  This is the third year we have had Perform 

Education visit our school and I’m looking forward to seeing what they have 

to offer in 2025. 

Book Fair—thanks to Mrs Carolyn Blake (and staff helpers) for running the 

book fair for us this year, and for all the parents and carers for supporting 

us and promoting reading by purchasing books for your children.  It was 

another very successful event, raising $1376, which means purchasing 

more books for our school library.  Well done, everyone! 

Book Week Character Parade:  This will be held following Room 4’s 

assembly this Friday, 23rd August.  With this year’s theme being “Reading 

is Magic” it will be great to see students come dressed up to depict this 

theme.  All students who come as a book character will receive a raffle 

ticket in their classroom, and prizes will be drawn for each class at the 

parade.  Sincere thanks to Mrs Cassie Rowe for her generous donation 

which will go towards purchasing books for our Library.   

Constable Care Excursion:  Rooms 3 & 4 will join together to participate in 

this Excursion on the 27th August.  Miss O’Neill “won” this prize as a free 

excursion last year. Unfortunately, she couldn’t use it last year so thank 

you, Miss O’Neill.  The cost of the bus has been sponsored by our outgoing 

P&C—a sincere “thank you” to last year’s committee members.  This 

donation is greatly appreciated as it means no cost for any child to attend 

this excursion and it’s a fantastic learning experience. 

Faction Carnival:  This is planned to take place on Monday, 9th September, 

starting at 10:30am.  It would be great to see all students in their Faction 

Colours—Griffin (Green) and Phoenix (Red).  A simple crew neck or polo shirt 

from Big W, Kmart or Best & Less is all that is required so that we see a 

mass of Red and Green.  A program per family will be sent out in the week 

before the carnival.  I’m looking forward to seeing another great parent 

turnout—and parents’ teams for relays and tug ‘o’ war! 

Dance Concert:  I have been out watching the classes practice their dance 

routines for our Concert on the 19th September—and they have all been 

impressive!  Teachers will send home a costume design in the coming week 

so that it is not left to the last minute.  Our concert will start at 6:00pm and 

will include songs from our Choir, music pieces from our guitarists, art 

displays from all classes, work from Creative Schools and, of course, the 

dance routines. 

Look out for the Super “Blue” moon from 19th-21st August! 

With kind regards……...Stephanne Dann—Stay warm and dry. 

213 Great Eastern Highway  Phone: 6216 1800 

Principal:      Ms Stephanne Dann 

MCS:            Mrs Pani Fitzpatrick 

                        Email:          Belmont.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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Happy Birthdays in August 

“Helping one person may not change the 

whole world, but it could change  

the world for one person”. 

Anon 

Kind Thoughts 
• Trinity 

• Aaliyah 

• Rhys 

• Kaylee 

• Emma 

• Sophia 

• Mr Gough 

• Mrs Kyaw 

Congratulations 

Merit Certificates 
 

 Elisha - Kindy 

 Prinisha - Pre Primary 

 Janidu - Year 1 

 Chhimi - Year 1 

 Kenji - Year 1 

 Sarvag - Year 3 

 Joshua - Year 3 

 Ayden - Year 4 

 Trav     - Year 5 

 David - Year 6 

Congratulations to the students who received Certificates at our last Assembly 

Science Award 

 Room 4 

Aussie of the Month 

 Hannah - Room 3 

 Trinity - Room 4 

 

Friendly Kids Award 

 Talanthius   - Year 4 

 Platon   - Year 3 

Certificate of Recognition 

 Aaliya - Room 3 

 Joshua - Room 4 

 Angelina - Room 4 

 Eiman - Room 4 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Over the cooler months, we begin to see an array of different outfits being worn to school.  The following statement comes from our 

Uniform Policy and we are requesting that students present to school in the required school uniform or Royal Blue colours. 
 

ALL STUDENTS ARE EXPECTED TO WEAR UNIFORMS 

This means that any students accepting enrolment in this school are expected to wear our uniform unless there are special circum-

stances which have been negotiated with the Principal at the time of enrolment. 

“Acceptance of enrolment at a school assumes an agreement between the school, the parent/guardian and the enrolling student that 

the student will dress within the guidelines of the school dress code.  If the dress code is unacceptable, parents have the right to ap-

ply for admission to a school where the dress code reflects their preference.” 

        Department of Education Policy 
 

SCHOOL DRESS REQUIREMENTS 

1.  A policy of “no hat, no play” applies at all times 

2.  Closed in shoes to be worn for safety reasons, and at all times for Physical Education and Sport.  Appropriate secure sandals may 

be worn for all other activities.  Shoes such as boots, slip-on sandals, crocs and thongs are not acceptable safe footwear for school. 

3.  Students must not wear any additional items for clothing which are not part of the school uniform eg bicycle pants, leggings, check 

shirts, denim, footy jumpers.  Leggings may be worn if Royal or Navy Blue in colour. 

4.  No jewellery other than studs/sleepers in ears and a watch may be worn. 

5.  No make-up – including nail polish and spray on hair colour. 

6.  For health and safety reasons, all long hair (boys and girls) must be tied back. 

7.  Students to remove over-jackets worn for extra warmth during the colder months when inside the classroom. 
 

The Uniform: 

The uniform is as follows  

- Royal Blue school Polo-shirt with school crest. 

- Royal Blue school windcheater with school crest. 

 - Royal Blue shorts/blue skorts. 

 - Royal blue sports skirts 

 - Royal Blue tracksuit pants or Royal Blue Cargo pants 

Second hand uniforms are available.  



N E W S L E T T E R  1 0  

Room 3—Design & Technology—Treehouse Collages 

Room 7—Class News Insert 

Free…………… 

Outside the Library, we have an assortment of student 

chairs and a couple of computer desks, which you may 

take if you would like some.   

We also have some larger teacher desks in the meeting 

room—free for the taking.  Please see admin if you would 

like to have a look at these desks. 

Lastly, we have some old “trolleys” which are normally 

used for students to store their school supplies in.  These 

could be good in a workshop to store your nails, tools, 

etc.  Please see admin if you would like to view these 

items. 

All items are “as is” and it will be up to you to get 

them back to your place.  Some may need to be 

disassembled! 

With thanks……………. 
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Community News 

Belmont Primary School could share in $500,000 this August!* 

Communities are at the heart of BlueFit’s purpose, and last year we raised over $135,000 for com-

munity organisations located around our centres. This year, we're aiming even higher! 

In a quest to live our mission of “Inspiring Community Activity”, BlueFit is running a health club cam-

paign with a difference at 

Belmont Oasis Leisure Centre. 

This August, we're working to support our new members' health 

goals, and strengthen the community organisations that mean 

so much to them. 

For every new member that joins Belmont Oasis Leisure Centre 

in August, BlueFit will donate $100 to a Community Partner of 

D E W E Y ' S  L E T T E R B O X — P R E M I E R S  R E A D I N G  C H A L L E N G E  

T H E  P R E M I E R ’ S  R E A D I N G  C H A L L E N G E  F I N I S H E S  O N  T H E  6 T H  O F  S E P T E M B E R .   

Dewey has received the most delightful letters and drawings from students and it warmed the cockles of our 

hearts at the Department - all the way up to our Director General. 

Dewey Dex has a special purple letterbox (pictured) and children will receive a reply. 

Post to: 

Dewey Dex 

Premier's Reading Challenge 

Department of Education 

151 Royal Street, East Perth WA 6004 

 
H O W  T O  A P P L Y  F O R  H E L P  W I T H  

C H I L D R E N ’ S  S P O R T I N G  F E E S  

If you live in the City of Belmont and hold a valid 

Health Care Card, you can apply for KidSport 

online or visit the Civic Centre to apply at the front 

counter. 

F O R  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N  

To learn more about KidSport or get help to apply, 

you might like to: 

Visit the KidSport website 

Read KidSport Information for Parents 

Find a KidSport Approved Club 

For more information, please 

email recreation@belmont.wa.gov.au or phone 

the Community Wellbeing Assistant on 9477 7454.  

https://kidsport.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/kidsport/apply-for-kidsport-2019-1/
https://kidsport.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/kidsport/apply-for-kidsport-2019-1/
https://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/funding/sport-and-recreation-funding/kidsport
https://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/funding/sport-and-recreation-funding/kidsport/information-for-parents
https://kidsport.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/find-a-club/
mailto:recreation@belmont.wa.gov.au?subject=KidSport
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Community News 


